
Monday 6th January 8.40
School Re-opens

Thursday 9th January 13.30-15.00
Foundation New Parents Open Afternoon

Monday 10th February 
Drama Production Afternoon

Tuesday 11th February 
Drama Production Afternoon & Evening 

Friday 14th February 
Love & Kindness Day - Wear Red or Pink
School Closes for Half term 15.15

Monday 24th February 8.40
School Re-opens 

You can also read the recent issues of
Anchornews on our school website
www.anchorsholme.co.uk 
We also share information on Class
Dojo, Tapestry, Facebook and X
(formerly known as Twitter)  

Headteacher’s MessageDiary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be found on our
website 

Where to read Anchor News 

Friday 20th December 2024
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That is my first term as Headteacher
here at Anchorsholme completed and
what a privilege that has been. 
To be part of such a caring
community, working together to
support our pupils, your children, has
been wonderful.  
Thank you to you all for your support. 
I would also say a big thank you to our
incredible staff team for their
dedication and hard work every day
and the opportunities they provide .

I want to wish you and your family a  
lovely peaceful Christmas and we look
forward to welcoming you back to
school in 2025!

Mrs Barr



Headteacher’s Message
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The week in
pictures

Junior Leadership Team News

SIGNIFICANT CHANGES TO PENALTY NOTICE CHARGES

The DfE  announced during the summer term  national
charges to penalty notices issues for unauthorised
absences in term time, these came into into effect on
the 19th August 2024.
 

Penalty notices issued for the offence after the 19th
of August 2024 will be charged at the new rate of
£160.00 however if paid in 21-days this reduces to
£80.00. 

Any second penalty notice to the same parent for
the same child in a rolling 3-year period will be
issued at the rate of £160.00 to be paid within 28-
days with no option for a discount. 

Penalty notice threshold is 10-sessions equivalent
to 5-days of unauthorised absence in a rolling 10-
school week period.

 Maximum of 2-penalty notices may be issued for
the same child within a rolling 3-years period, so at
the 3rd or subsequent offence another course of
action will need to be considered such a
prosecution or one of the other attendance legal
interventions.

NOTICE

We had hoped to refurbish the tram on our
playground however the costs were far too high
and we were unable to afford them. We then
found a new home for the tram and it was due to
be refurbised as a  glamping pod. Sadly health
and safety stated it was unsafe and therefore will
be removed from site over the Christmas holidays.
Our pupils have shared they are looking forward to
having more space to play outside.

Donations
As part of our Foundation class Nativity play, we are
requesting donations of costumes and materials for next
years performances. If you have any simple robes, fabric,
costumes or accessories that could be used for the
performances, please consider donating them to the
school office, to help us create memorable costumes for
the children.  Thank you in advance for your continued
support.

This week’s question was “Do you think you
should be able to choose your own theme for

your class assembly?” These were the
results: 

The winning options was yes, and we should
pick from a list. Everyone enjoyed their

Christmas parties thorough the week. We
hope you have a nice Christmas holiday,

from the Junior Leadership Team. 

https://forms.office.com/e/06RLv5rSGi
https://forms.office.com/e/06RLv5rSGi
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ABOUT SCHOOL UNIFORM
Anchorsholme Academy believes that a consistent school uniform is vital to promote the
ethos of the school and provide a sense of belonging and identity for all pupils, regardless of
their protected characteristics or socio-economic circumstances.
We believe that pupils learn most effectively and achieve their best outcomes when they are
comfortable, able to be themselves, and dressed in such a way that sets an appropriate
tone for education.
The school has a good stock of pre-loved uniforms which are available on request. Parents
should call the school office to let them know what item of uniform is required plus a size or
approximate age and we will help where we can. A voluntary donation of £1 per item is
suggested, but this is not essential. The school supports vulnerable families whenever
possible. Parents are encouraged to donate good-quality uniform that is no longer needed
by dropping it off at the school office.
Further information can be found in our Uniform Policy.

SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER



Tuesday 19th November 2024 or Thursday 9th January 2025

To book your place, please call the school office on 01253 855215

If you have a child who will be starting school in September 2025
and would like them to attend a FANTASTIC school, then please

come to one of our:

Open Afternoons from 1:30-2.15pm or 2.15-3:00pm

EastpinesDrive, Thornton-Cleveleys FY53RX

PLACES ARE FILLING UP FAST!  PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE
ASAP TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT!
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We are committed to listening to parental feedback so we can continually strive to improve.
Parents feedback helps us to make improvements and create better environments for our children
and families.
The ''You said, we did' document below captures our parent feedback from events held in July 2024,
along with the planned improvements in response to this feedback.
You Said, We Did Parent Feedback Response
A summary of this document is also available - Parent Feedback Response Summary


